Chris O'Brien

From: scrubs321@yahoo.com

Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2025 8:39 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Support for H-5478 Nora's Haven Funding

The Honorable Marvin L. Abney
House Finance Committee

Re: Support - H5478
Dear Chairman Abney,

My name is Christina Varon and | am a resident of Warwick. | am
writing to express my strong support for House bill H-5478 which
would provide funding for Nora’'s Haven, an organization | care
deeply about.

| am in support of H-5478 because this organization and the work that
it does providing direct services to victims is desperately needed. |
am a survivor of domestic abuse, so | understand first hand what it is
to be a victim in need of immediate help.

| hope that the House Finance Committee will pass H-5478 or include
it in the budget this year.

Thank you for your consideration.

Christina Varon
Warwick, RI

Sent from my iPhone



